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agreement, instrument or document under or pursuant 
to which the stocks, bonds, notes or other evidences 
of indebtedness are issued, notwithstanding that the 
order, authorization or decision of the commission is 
later vacated, modified or otherwise held to be whol
ly or partly invalid, whether by the commission upon 
a petition for rehearing or reopening, or otherwise, 
or by a court, unless operation of the order, autho
rization or decision of the commission has been 
stayed or suspended by the commission or a court of 
competent jurisdiction prior to the issuance of the 
stocks, bonds, notes or other evidences of indebted
ness. 

Effective September 19, 1985. 

CHAPTER 242 
H.P. 219 - L.D. 253 

AN ACT Concerning the Allocation of Costs 
Incurred for Incarceration in County 

Jails. 

Be it enacted by the People of the State of Maine as 
follows: 

15 MRSA §1705 is repealed and the following en
acted in its place: 

§1705. Expenses of prisoners from other counties 

If a person commits a crime in one county of the 
State and is sentenced to a term of imprisonment in a 
jail in a different county, the county in which the 
crime was committed shall pay to the other county 
such sum as may be agreed upon by the county commis
sioners of the counties for the costs of care and 
custody, deducting the amount received for labor. If 
the commissioners do not agree upon the amount to be 
paid, representation of the facts may be made to the 
Superior Court or any justice of the Superior Court, 
and the ~mount shall be determined by the court or 
justice, eithe~ in term time or vacation. 

Effective September 19, 1985. 


